
STUDENT HEALTH PATIENT PORTAL UPDATES 

Medical Clearances 

With the new update to the Student Health Patient Portal on January 3, 2023, you will be able to view all 
the specific requirements that need to be fulfilled before beginning school. Below are demo images that 
will help guide you through uploading, entering, and completing the necessary information for you to 
become compliant with immunization and form requirements.  

-There will be one “Medical Clearances” tab instead of two separate tabs for immunization uploads and
forms.

-“Details” column will provide 
updates regarding the compliance 
process: 


